
     
 

Graduate Research Affiliate Program 
 

Memo to Students 
 

Fall Semester 2016 
 
Are you looking for research opportunities with faculty? Do you want to be more engaged in the global 
health research community at SPH?   
 
The SPH Center for Global Health and Development’s Graduate Research Affiliate Program (GRAP) 
provides opportunities for masters and doctoral students to be collaborators and research assistants on 
faculty research. GRAP provides students with the opportunity to gain hands on research experience 
through short- and longer-term research projects and to build relationships with SPH faculty conducting 
global health research.  
 
Graduate research opportunities prepared by faculty will be announced and an application made 
available by close of business (cob) November 4th, 2016.  
 

Applications are due November 15th, 2015. 
 
Students will apply with a CV/resume and will be asked to briefly explain why they are interested in that 
opportunity, and any relevant skills/experiences. Students are encouraged to apply for up to three (3) 
opportunities. The GRAP coordinators will match students and faculty and send out letters of 
introduction in early December.  
 
What’s in it for you? 

§ A platform to find research opportunities in global health 
§ Opportunities to get involved in the research mission of the school 
§ Opportunity to cultivate a relationship with a faculty mentor 
§ Potential to develop a research-based practicum, culminating experience 

 
Program Timeline 

Date Program Timeline 
Nov 05 (Sat) Student application portal opens 
Nov 15 (Sun) Student application deadline 
Early Dec Letters of introduction to students / faculty 
Dec 18 (Mon) Deadline to submit signed MOU 

 
 
Questions?  
Email Joe Anzalone at josanz@bu.edu.  


